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From: Marjie Kirn <MKirn@sbcag.org>

Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 3:17:06 PM

To: j_mosby@ci.lompoc.ca.us <j_mosby@ci.lompoc.ca.us>

Cc: Sarkes Khachek <SKhachek@sbcag.org>

Subject: Fwd: SR246 Robinson Bridge PDT summary for Director Mosby

Hi Director Mosby:

Below is a summary of the PDT meeting that happened in April. If you have any other questions,
please let me or Sarkes know.

Thanks,
Marjie

MARIJIE KIRN

Executive Director

Santa Barbara County Association of Governments
260 North San Antonio Road, Suite B

Santa Barbara, CA 93110

Office: 805-961-8908

Cell/text: 209-261-6425

Mkirn(@sbcag.org

From: Martinez, Paul@DOT <paul.martinez@dot.ca.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 2:55 PM

To: Sarkes Khachek <SKhachek@sbcag.org>

Subject: RE: PDT summary for Director Mosby

The effort to prepare a Project Initiation Document (PID) was kicked off on April 28
2020. The meeting included representatives from SBCAG, County of Santa Barbara and
the City of Lompoc. The project proposes to replace the Robinson Bridge on Route 246
over the Santa Ynez River and to construct a capital-maintenance project to extend the
life of the pavement between the Lompoc City limits and Domingos Rd., and bring it up
to good condition. The bridge will include standard lanes, shoulders and barrier
separated pedestrian paths in both directions. Anticipated approval of the PID is in
January 2021 with the scope of the project identified and an estimate and schedule
determined. The project is intended to be programmed in the 2022 SHOPP. The bridge
may require the project to go to construction beyond fiscal year 25/26. There are right-
of-way and utility relocation challenges.

Paul Martinez
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Project Manager
Caltrans District 5

(805) 549-3407
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